
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

COVID Update 
April 7, 2022 
 
 
Dear Residents, Tenants, and Families,  

On Thursday April 7th, we tested staff at both campuses. This round of testing resulted 
in one positive staff member at Waters Edge.  We also tested the tenants at Waters 
Edge, these results are not available at this time.  
 
There were no positive cases at Knutson Place, Luther Place, The Meadows, or The 
Woodlands.  
 
If you are ill or have had a recent exposure to someone with COVID-19 please refrain 
from visiting. Please remember to sanitize your hands often and wear your mask 
throughout our campuses. Thank you for your continuous support.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
St. John’s Lutheran Community 


